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Heller Blasts Interior for Impeding Jobs 
(Washington, DC) – In response to Secretary of the Interior Ken Salazar’s letter soliciting ideas for the Administration’s “wilderness agenda” U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) blasted Secretary Salazar for impeding job creation. Secretary Salazar’s letter and Senator Heller’s response has been included with this release.
“This Administration talks about job creation, but then institutes bureaucratic red tape and implements job-killing regulations. When Nevada’s unemployment rate is the highest in the nation at 12.1 percent, I am troubled that the Administration has chosen to push an agenda that will restrict access to federal lands rather than working to create economic opportunity.  Putting Americans back to work should be the highest priority for this Administration, not a ‘wilderness agenda’ to accommodate environmental special interests,” said Heller.  
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